HOPAC 2024-2025

Bus Information
Dear Parents,

HOPAC contracts with a bus company to provide daily transport for our students. Please fill out
this form to register your child(ren) to use HOPAC buses for the 2024-2025 school year. We ask
you to fill this out even if your child used the bus last year.

The bus fee charged by the bus company is 1,500,000 TSH per child, per year and needs to be
deposited in the bank account number provided below. Provide the school with proof of
payment. Please note that the students will be allowed to use the bus after the payment is done.

For further information concerning payments please contact the bus company directly: 0784 123 798

BUS FEE PAYMENT DETAILS:
Account Name: JOJOLINE ONE TZ COMPANY LTD
Bank: TANZANIA COMMERCIAL BANK
Account Number: 180207000115
Or by Cheque written to JOJOLINE ONE TZ COMPANY LTD

Bus fees are paid in two installments of 750,000 TSH each. The first installment is due 19 August
2024 and the second installment is due 30 December 2024. Please note that there is no reduction for
those who wish to use the bus in one direction only.



HOPAC 2024-2025

Parents who would like to use the bus services are requested to register the name of your
child/children by filling below form and sending it to_ HOPAC Admin, Attention: Delphina
before Wednesday, 17 August 2024.

Space is limited and will be offered on a “first come, first served” basis.

Child’s name: Grade:
Child’s name: Grade:
Child’s name: Grade:
Child’s name: Grade:
Pick up/drop off point

Father’s mobile: Mother’s mobile:

Emergency contact (other than parents):

Name: Mobile:

Please send your response to: dkejo@hopac.sc.tz




